ELIZABETH AVENUE SCHOOL



EAS PTO Welcomes You!! - 2023-2024

Dear EAS Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! The EAS PTO has been hard at work and eager to engage in volunteer efforts that help make our EAS community great. We are excited to work with you to make this school year a success for every student! We'd like to invite all families to become members of the EAS PTO and to support our organization.

There are many advantages to joining the PTO...

- Collaborate with parents and teachers to plan and organize events for your children.
- You get a chance to meet other parents and get to know your community!
- Your children will benefit from seeing you be an active part of their school experience!
- With your paid membership, you become a voting member. You'll help decide the activities your child will enjoy during their elementary school years.
- Paid PTO members in attendance at the PTO meeting are entered into our monthly raffle.

Your level of involvement is up to you! Here are just a few ways that you can become involved and support the PTO:

- Become a PTO member submit your membership application today!
- Attend PTO meetings monthly September and June Meetings are in Person ONLY however October thru May meetings will have a hybrid option!
- Volunteer your time for PTO events it takes a village to raise a child!
- Participate in fundraising initiatives virtually and in person.
- Scan your Box Tops <u>www.boxtops4education.com</u>
- Join the Stop & Shop and Shoprite Rewards programs via their mobile apps

Complete the online membership and pay online OR complete the PTO Membership Form found on our website below and mail it in to EAS with your \$10.00 (per family) donation in an envelope marked PTO MEMBERSHIP. Your membership donation will be used to help fund **many** events at EAS that are not funded by the district.

Feel free to contact any member of the EAS PTO Board with any questions! You can also visit us on Facebook at our secure group page <u>Elizabeth Avenue School PTO</u> and on our website at https://www.franklinboe.org/domain/2940

We look forward to a great year ahead!

~ The EAS PTO Executive Board

Current EAS PTO Executive Board



- Malai Phuog Co-President
- Sukhleen Kaur Co-Fundraising
- Kimberly Darway Co-Fundraising
- Vibhuti Mehta Co-Treasurer
- Zenah Saadeh Co-Treasurer
- Lisa Budesheim Recording Secretary
- Ashley Grosso Corresponding Secretary

Contact Us: elizabethavenueschoolPTO@gmail.com



